
In response to FCC Correspondence Reference Number 9808, Rockwell Collins hereby
submits revised occupied bandwidth plots for FCC ID AJK8221349 that include a trace of
the emission mask.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via e-mail
(mbwilson@collins.rockwell.com) or phone (703/516-8238).

Thank you,

Gi-In An

(please scroll down)
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